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From: Brandei Schaefbauer <Brandei.Schaefbauer@sdlegislature.gov> 
Sent: Sunday, July 16, 2023 9:04:11 PM 
To: Fiegen, Kristie; Nelson, Chris; Hanson, Gary (PUC)  
Subject: [EXT] Letter regarding Navigator and Summit pipelines  
  
Dear PUC Commissioners, 
  
Please see the attached two-page letter regarding the two pipelines which plan to come through the state of South 
Dakota.  I along with other legislators ask that this letter be placed on the dockets of both hearings. 
  
Thank you for your time! 
  

Respectfully, 
  

Brandei Schaefbauer 

SD House of Representatives 
District 3 
Brown County 
-House Health and Human Service Committee 
-House Transportation 
Capitol:  605-773-3851 
Cell:  605-290-6501 
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